
Senseless new gun laws will simply not prevent crimes wherein criminals use firearms.  Law-

abiding citizens have a constitutional right to own and bear arms.  This fundamental right of all 

U.S. citizens cannot be infringed, even by the great State of Oregon.  I urge all senators to vote 

NO on this bill. 

 

Sincerely,  

Brett Baxter 

 


